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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
SMCMS Presents Spring Musical: James and the Giant Peach JR.
St. Mary Catholic Middle School (SMCMS) is pleased to announce the upcoming spring musical that will take place on April 11, 2019 at 6:00 p.m., April 12, 2019 at 6:00 p.m., and April 14, 2019 at 1:00 p.m. The musical will be in the Jane Bergstrom Fine Arts Education Center located at 1050 Zephyr Drive, Neenah and tickets are available to purchase at https://www.showtix4u.com/events/159 . General admission is $10 and student/senior admission is $8.

Based on one of Roald Dahl’s most poignantly quirky stories, Roald Dahl's James and the Giant Peach JR. is a new take on this masterpiece.  When James is sent by his conniving aunts to chop down their old fruit tree, he discovers a magic potion that grows a tremendous peach, rolls into the ocean and launches a journey of enormous proportions. James befriends a collection of singing insects that ride the giant piece of fruit across the ocean, facing several challenges along the way.

St. Mary Catholic Middle School (SMCMS), located in the Village of Fox Crossing, Wisconsin, is part of St. Mary Catholic Schools (SMCS). The system also includes St. Mary Catholic Elementary Schools (St. Margaret Mary and St. Gabriel in Neenah, and St. Mary in Menasha), as well as St. Mary Catholic High School in the Village of Fox Crossing. SMCMS is dedicated to the individual development of each student by providing an education focused on faith, academics and service.
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